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Commitment to Support G20, Pelindo Serves
Delivery of 900 Electric Cars in Bali
Admin -- 09 November 2022

Denpasar, November 9, 2022 - PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) or Pelindo is committed to continuing to

provide support for the success of the G20 Summit or Summit in Bali in the coming days. Through its line of

business, namely port services, Pelindo has served the delivery of a number of facilities for the succession

of the G20 Bali.

Pelindo Regional Head 3 Ardhy Wahyu Basuki said that through Benoa Harbor, which is one of the logistics

and goods gateways in Bali, in the past week, he has been busy with receiving various facilities for the G20

event from various regions in Indonesia.

Among them is the receipt of more than 900 electric cars at Benoa Harbor last week. The electric cars are

sent directly by the distributor to Bali via Benoa Harbor, which will later be used for operations during the

G20 Summit.



In addition, Ardhy also said that Benoa Port also serves the process of docking ships belonging to the

Indonesian Navy, namely KRI Tanjung Kambani 971 from Jakarta, which carries a number of equipment

and security facilities belonging to the Indonesian Navy which are prepared to secure the G20.

"Towards the implementation of the G20 Summit in Bali, our Benoa Harbor has served the delivery of a

number of facilities to support the G20, such as 900 electric cars and docked ships belonging to the

Indonesian Navy which sent security equipment. Of course, we provide the best service as a form of

commitment to support the G20 in Bali," said Ardhy.


